COMMITTEE ON HEALTH, HOSPITALS & HUMAN SERVICES

The Honorable Ray Fonseca
CHAIRMAN

35th Legislature of the U.S. Virgin Islands
Capitol Building, P.0O. Box 1690
Charlotte Amalie, V.I. 00804
(340) 693-3577
Email: senatorrayfonseca@legvi.org

TO: Honorable Kenneth L. Gittens, Vice-Chair
Honorable Marvin A. Blyden
Honorable Diane T. Capehart
Honorable Samuel Carrion
Honorable Novelle E. Francis, JIr.
Honorable Donna Frett-Gregory
Honorable Marise C. James
Honorable Milton E. Potter

FROM: Honorable Ray Fonseca

Chairman, Committhpitals & Human Services

DATE:
RE: AGENDA -May 03, 2023, COMMITTEE HEARING

Please be advised that the Committee on Health, Hospitals & Human Services will be conducting
a hearing on Wednesday, May 03, 2023, at 10:00 a.m. in the Earle B. Ottley Legislative Hall
on St. Thomas. During this Committee Hearing, the representatives from the Schneider Regional
Medical Center, Myrah Keating Smith Clinic and the Governor Juan F. Luis Hospital & Medical
Center will present operational updates relative to their respective facilities and will discuss other
key components as it relates to their responsibilities.

BLOCK 1 10:00am-1:30pm

The Committee will receive testimony on the operational and implementation status of the Governor Juan
F. Luis Hospital & Medical Center.

INVITED TESTIFIER(S):

Mr. Doug Koch
Chief Executive Officer, Governor Juan F. Luis Hospital & Medical Center

Mr. Christopher E. Finch
Chairman, Virgin islands Government Health, and Hospital Corporation

Mr. Darryl A. Smalls
Executive Director of Facilities & Corporate Development Territorial Hospital Redevelopment Team



COMMITTEE ON HEALTH, HOSPITALS & HUMAN SERVICES

The Honorable Ray Fonseca
CHAIRMAN

LUNCH 1:30-2:00PM
BLOCK 11 2:00pm-5:00pm

The Committee will receive testimony on the operational and the redevelopment status of the Schneider
Regional Medical Center, St. Thomas and the Myrah Keating Smith Clinic, St. John.

INVITED TESTIFIER(S):

Mrs. Tina Comissiong, Esq.
Chief Executive Officer, Schneider Regional Medical Center

Mr. Christopher E. Finch
Chairman, Virgin Islands Government Health, and Hospital Corporation

Mr. Darryl A. Smalls
Executive Director of Facilities & Corporate Development Territorial Hospital Redevelopment Team



